LAUREL SPRINGS SCHOOL DISTRICT

Mr. Thomas F. Attanasi 623 Grand Avenue
Superintendent Laurel Springs, NJ 08021
Mr. Ryan C. Mahlman 856.783.1086
Principal www.laurelspringschool.org
10/26/21

Dear Laurel Springs School Families,

Proactively we are changing the date of Halloween at Laurel Springs School from Friday to
Thursday of this week There is a strong possibility of rain in the Friday forecast and our hope
is to provide a chance for our students to have their party and parade around town on Thursday.
Now, more than ever, our students deserve to enjoy this special tradition.

On Thursday, October 28th, Halloween parties will begin at 1 I5pm and last until 2:15pm. Cur
parade will start at 2:30. Pre-K students will be dismissed at the conclusion of the parade. ALL
other students will be dismissed at 3pm.

I am hoping this schedule change can still accommodate our room parents. If you are an in-
person room parent and will not be able to make it in on Thursday, a party supply drop off can be
arranged and the classroom teacher will lead the festivities. Please just call the office if you need
to make arrangements.

As always, if you have any questions please feel free to reach out.

Thank-you.

p Mal-

Ryan Mahlman

Principal
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